Public Works Department

Home of the Superstition Mountains

Date: March 3, 2020
To: Mayor and Members of the City Council
Through: Bryant Powell, City Manager
Mike Wever, Public Works Director
From: Shane Kiesow, Public Works Manager
Subject: Discussion/Presentation of PW2019-54 Award of Bid

A recent request for bids was conducted for pre-coated chip to be used for in-house street
maintenance chip seal operations. This work is in support of city's FY20 CIP & Street
Maintenance Plan. The bid opening was held on Thursday, December 19, 2019 at 2:15 p.m.
where the following bid proposal was received. Bid proposal was reviewed for responsibility
and responsiveness, proven technical ability/merit, financial viability and pricing. Staff requests
city council to give consideration of award of contract to Cholla Pavement Maintenance.

Cholla Pavement Maintenance $85/ton
Public Works staff will present on aspects of this bid process, scope of work and agreement

while offering the opportunity for city councilmember questions. This is a planned city council
regular session consent item for April 7, 2020.
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